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 Telephone: (408) 777-3262 
 
 

COVID-19 Response Update 
 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
New 
 
Upcoming Extension and Revisions to the Current Shelter-in-Place Order 
Later this week, the Public Health Officers of the Counties of Alameda, Contra Costa, Marin, 
San Francisco, San Mateo, and Santa Clara as well as the City of Berkeley will issue revised 
Shelter-in-Place Orders that largely keep the current restrictions in place and extend them 
through May. The new order will include limited easing of specific restrictions for a small 
number of lower-risk activities. Read the full statement here: 
https://www.sccgov.org/sites/covid19/Pages/press-release-04-27-2020-joint-statement-on-
extension-and-revisions.aspx 
 
The City of Cupertino will update the community when information is available. 
 
Cupertino Historical Society Calls for Documenting Cupertino During COVID-19 
The Cupertino Historical Society and Museum is calling on the community to help document 
life in Cupertino during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
The Historical Society and Museum has been collecting and archiving Cupertino's past since 
1966, and has a collection of over 5,000 tools, graphics, books, artifacts, and more. Today, as 
we are living through a historically notable time, the Historical Society and Museum wants 
to hear stories from the Cupertino community. 
  
Submissions can be any of the following: 
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• Writings 
• Signage 
• Photos 
• Drawings, paintings, and other forms of art you're creating and documenting 
• Short Videos (limited to 500 MB file size, for larger files please email 

jennifer@cupertinohistoricalsociety.org) 
  
Please take the time to read and respond to each of the fields in the submission form here. 
For any questions, email Executive Director Jennifer Furlong at 
jennifer@cupertinohistoricalsociety.org. 
  
 
Continuing Efforts 
 
City Actions and Services 

• All City facilities remain closed until further notice. While City Hall is closed to the 
public, services are available online at cupertino.org and by phone at (408) 777-3200. 

o To submit requests for service, visit cupertino.org/311  
o For Building, Planning, Housing, and Code Enforcement services and permits, 

visit cupertino.org/communitydevelopment 
o For Public Works services and permits, visit cupertino.org/publicworks 
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